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November 9-10: Right to Life – LIFESPAN 			Learn about End-of-Life Issues
[image: Transparent 50th Logo]After another high stakes election season and the onslaught of political ads, commercials, emails, texts, and calls, join LIFESPAN for a relaxing afternoon in support of life at our Bowling for Life event next Saturday, November 16 from 1-4pm at Woodland Lanes in Livonia. Fun, fellowship, raffles, prizes, two games of bowling, soft drinks, and shoe rental are included. Pre-registration is encouraged, but walk-ups are more than welcome next Saturday. Seek out pledges per pin, per strike, or per game. Find the pledge sheet online at https://milifespan.org. Children under twelve will bowl for free, so bring out the whole family! Call 734-422-6230 or email wcdr@rtl-lifespan.org for more information this week.

November 16-17: Right to Life – LIFESPAN   		Beware a Lame Duck Attempt for PAS
[image: Transparent 50th Logo]LIFESPAN’s Pro-Life Legislative Luncheon was on October 19. Guests learned about the need for a Medical Power of Attorney and effective methods to contest the growing support for Physician Assisted Suicide (PAS). In the lame duck period between Election Day and January 1, there is a possibility that an outgoing pro-assisted suicide majority in the Michigan State Legislature may try to push through SB 681 and companion bills to legalize physician-assisted suicide in Michigan. If this effort occurs, it is vital for everyone to contact their State Senator and State Representative regardless of party affiliation. Legislators who are Muslim Democrats and those with health care backgrounds may cast the deciding votes. Visit https://milifespan.org to receive vital information if there is such an effort in the waning days of 2024.

November 23-24: Right to Life – LIFESPAN 		We Want YOU to Join LIFESPAN!
[image: Transparent 50th Logo]It’s LIFESPAN membership season! New members and supporters are always welcome, and we would like YOU to become a 2025 LIFESPAN member today. In busy times of life, members can sit back, receive our newsletters, and know they are still supporting and linked to other local pro-lifers. When able, members can become extremely involved as Church Representatives, volunteers, and Board members. LIFESPAN also offers Gift Memberships during this Christmas season allowing you to purchase memberships for friends, relatives, neighbors, and others. Call 734-422-6230, email wcdr@rtl-lifespan.org, or go to https://milifespan.org to become a LIFESPAN member or purchase a Gift Membership. Happy Thanksgiving and Go Lions!

November 30-December 1: Right to Life – LIFESPAN 	‘Tis the Season to Give Thanks
[bookmark: _Hlk168915290][image: Transparent 50th Logo]A great THANK YOU to all churches, church representatives, and supporters for offering and purchasing LIFESPAN Christmas Cards this year! Thank you in advance to those whose churches are offering the cards on upcoming weekends. We do have additional Christmas Cards available for individuals at our office and we will gladly ship cards to supporters who have moved out-of-state as well. Please call the Chapter Office at 734-422-6230 to place a Christmas Card order before supplies run out! We hope you were blessed with a wonderful Thanksgiving weekend!
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